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September 8, 2015 
 
 
To: Toronto and East York Community Council 
 
Re: Henderson Brewing Co. - By the Glass Limited Licence 
 
 
Dear Members,  
 
I received a request from the owner of the Henderson Brewing Co. located at 128A Sterling Road, Suite 1 
that advised that in order to obtain a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence, a resolution from the 
local Municipal Council is required.  In addition, I was advised that the resolution be in support of the 
issuance of the licence, which allows for a "sales by the glass" permit during the hours of 11 am – 9 pm. 
 
I request the Toronto and East York Community Council recommend that City Council advise the Alcohol 
and Gaming Commission of Ontario of its support of the application from Henderson Brewing Co, 128 
Sterling Road, for a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence for sales by the glass from 11:00 a.m. to 
9:00 p.m. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ana Bailão 
City Councillor 
Ward 18, Davenport 


